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Gaywood Primary School 
Newsletter - 22nd March 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This week the PTA organised a cinema club at school - complete with popcorn and snacks!  The 

event was well supported and they are hoping to run similar events during the year.  The final      

figure for the PTA sponsored bounce was a staggering £1,900!  Well done to all who raised money, 

took part and organised such an energetic fundraising effort.   
 

You may have noticed children reciting poetry this half-term.  This is part of our drive to make    

Gaywood Primary a language rich school.  The children have been performing these poems during 

celebration assembly - ask your child for your own poetry performance at home! 

 

Kind regards, Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

 
The School Council would like to say a 

massive ‘Thank You’ to everyone who 

supported Red Nose Day last Friday. 

 

The children counted up the money this 

week and the total raised was over £350 

-  helping to change the lives of children 

in this country and abroad. 

 Rec Robin = 91.4% Wren = 96.9% 

Y1 Finch = 92.9% Sparrow = 98.9% 

Blackbird = 96% Starling = 93.9% Y2 

Swallow = 97.2% Swift = 95.1% Y3 

Jackdaw = 94.7% Raven = 97.5% Y4 

Kingfisher = 95.7% Heron = 98.9% Y5 

Peregrine = 96.4% Kestrel = 91.1% Y6 

Book Fayre 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Your generosity in purchasing 

books during our recent book 

fayre has enabled us to      

purchase over £110 worth of 

books for our library!  

Watch out for the new books 

coming home soon.  

New Scooter Racks 

Our new scooter racks, purchased by the fundraising efforts of 

our PTA, are now installed in the bike shed.   

Supporting PTA events really does make a difference to the     

extras that school budgets cannot provide for.  Thank You.   



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

Wednesday 27th March 

Fire Engine Visit for Y2 

Monday 1st April 

Y4 trip to Norfolk Railway 

Monday 1st April 

Tri Golf Festival 

Wednesday 3rd April 

Music Club Performance 

Friday 5th April 

Break Up 

Tuesday 23rd April 

Return to school  

Y6 Hilltop Residential 

Y2 Exploring Our  

Local Area 


